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Funded 

Qualifications 

Business 

Administration 

*** 

Customer Service 

*** 

Team Leading 

*** 

Management 

*** 

Essential Skills 

 

 

 

JGR Training     

 

New enrolments  

During the Summer months, we have enrolled a further 10 learners onto their 

chosen qualification; our new learners continue to join us from Siderise 

Insulation Ltd and St. Trinity Student Union. Well done team! 

 

                              

Achievements   

The Learner of the Season goes to Joanne Satherley. Joanne is very 

enthusiastic towards her learning approach and is ahead of her target on her 

ILM Level 4 in Management, even though she is extremely busy with her 

workload she still manages to be on target for her VRQ as well!! Joanne is 

also supporting her members of staff through their own qualifications and we 

would like to send our congratulations to her for Learner of the Season!  

Llongyfarchiadau Joanne! 
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Other Achievements  

During the Summer Lisa Moore our Work-Based Learning Assessor had 

taken part in a Half Marathon in London, fundraising for Anaphylaxis UK. 

Many congratulations Lisa, for helping raise money to allow for positive 

change with people who suffer from allergies.  This will allow supporting 

research materials and resources to increase awareness and education. 

New team member 

We welcome to the team Charlotte Thomas, who has become the Training 

Team Administrator following a 13-year stint within the Recruitment Team.  

Charlotte brings with her great knowledge and organisational skills and we 

look forward to working with her.   

Due to a sustained increase in numbers of learners on programme, and the 

numbers envisaged to be joining programme over the next 12 months, we 

are seeking to recruit some additional assistance within our Training 

Department. For information, please visit our website. 

************************** 

 

For more information regarding any Training requirements or eligibility for 

the funded qualifications, please contact us to discuss or visit our website for 

more information. 

Best wishes,  

JGR Training 


